
 

RoadworkNOLA 
1300 Perdido St., Suite 2W87 
New Orleans, LA 70112 

The City of New Orleans Department of Public Works is seeking 

to update residents and get community feedback on road and 

safety improvements along the 7600—9900 block Morrison 

Road. This work will be included in the upcoming Morrison Road 

(Mayo—Bullard) project. Completed work includes a repaved 

roadway and ADA-compliant curb ramps. 

fb.com/roadworknola  

@roadworknola 

@roadworknola  

NextDoor  



The City of New Orleans Department of Public Works is 

seeking to update residents and get community feedback on 

road and safety improvements along 7600—9900 block 

Morrison Road. This work will be included in the upcoming 

Morrison Road (Mayo—Bullard) project. Completed work 

includes a repaved roadway and ADA-compliant curb ramps. 

Safety improvements to be discussed include lane reduction 

and protected bike lanes to reduce speeding and create 

more mobility access for all roadway users. 

Residents are encouraged to come learn more at our 

upcoming meeting.  

Where:         NEW ORLEANS EAST REGIONAL LIBRARY 

 

When:  5641 Read Blvd 

  New Orleans, LA  70127 

  Monday, July 24, 2023, at 6 p.m. 

 

 

For more information visit roadwork.nola.gov, send e-mail to 

roadwork@nola.gov or call 504.658.ROAD (7623).  


